
Support Our LGBT Community! 

Dear Friends and Supporters, 

As many of you know, our LGBT Support Group has been working tirelessly to provide a safe 

haven and essential resources for individuals in our community. We believe in inclusivity, love, 

and support for everyone, regardless of their sexual orientation or gender identity. 

This year, we are excited to announce our annual fundraising campaign aimed at helping us 

expand our services, including mental health support, outreach programs, and community events. 

Our goal is to raise $10,000 by the end of the month! 

Your contribution can make a significant difference in the lives of many. Here's how you can 

help: 

• Make a personal donation on our website. 

• Attend our upcoming fundraising event on [Date]. 

• Share our campaign with your friends and family. 

Every dollar counts and brings us one step closer to our mission of supporting and empowering 

our community. We are incredibly grateful for your past support and hope to count on you again 

this year. 

Thank you for standing with us and championing equality and inclusion. 

Sincerely, 

The LGBT Support Group Team 

Donate Now 

http://www.lgbtsupportgroup.org/donate

